
From: Paul Robinson <paul@riaa.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 9 December 2024 15:45 
To: Dangerous Goods Team <ADGCode@ntc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: DRAFT Dangerous Goods code [SEC=OFFICIAL]  

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Dear Matt, 

 

What format do you require our Industry Association feedback? Is this email sufficient? 

 

If so, can you please send back acknowledgement. 

 

The Roadmarking Industry Association of Australia strongly opposes the removal of SP AU01. 

 

The proposed associated changes have the potential to adversely impact elements of the distribution, logistics, and administration chain. 

 

In the opinion of the RIAA, the proposed changes product distribution to the where there are adverse outcomes for end users, in our case, road 
users (which clearly, is the entire community).  

 

The RIAA further supports the continued retention of clause 3.3 relating to SP668 “Road marking materials”. 

 

The RIAA awaits your response and will communicate further with you as needed, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Paul Robinson 

General Manager 

Roadmarking Industry Association of Australia 

Ph: 0400 870 301 / 1300 625 983  

Postal Address: PO Box 5070, Hallam, Victoria 3803 

Office: 41A Lathams Road, Carrum Downs, Vic 3201 

Email: paul@riaa.com.au Website: www.riaa.com.au 

 

 

 

 

               

Before printing, please consider the environment 

  

DISCLAIMER 

  

The following conditions apply to this communication and any attachments:  The sender reserves all of its copyright; the information is intended for 
the addressees only and may be confidential and/or privileged - it must not be passed on by any other recipients or the contents of this email 
communicated to any other party, other than the recipients.  I accept no liability for any consequences arising from the recipient's use of this means 
of communication and/or the information contained in and/or attached to this communication. If this communication has been received in error, 
please contact the person who sent this communication and delete all copies 
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